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Since the pasage of the Telemarketing Sales Rule, the number of calls I have received have been limited to only past
companies I have done busines with.  However, I am now receiving 3-5 faxes per day from companies attempting to
sell me something.  Please advise if there is any way to eliminate this invasion of privacy.

Mr. HasselbringDavid
N/A
Indiana
United States
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